
Saturday 14th September, 

 2.00pm – 5.00pm,  

at  

Broadbridge Heath Leisure Centre 
 

Celebrating 20 years of the Learning Assess-

ment and Neurocare Centre Ltd, helping indi-

viduals with ADHD. 

 

This event is free & open to the public. 

 

Bouncy castle 

Face painting 

Lucky dip 

Tombola 

Sensory room 

Medley of memory games with Cogmed 

Neurofeedback – train your brain with a game 

 

All donations will be given to The ADHD Studio. 

 

For more information call 01403 240002 or 

email reception@lanc.uk.com 

 

*All children must be accompanied by an adult 

at all times 

@ADHD_LANC 

www.facebook.com/learning-assessment-and-neurocare-centre/ 

mailto:reception@lanc.uk.com

